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MINUTES
INDEPENDENT CITIZENS COMMISSION

October 1, 2021
____________________________________________

The Independent Citizens Commission had a conference call on Friday, October 1, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in Little Rock, Arkansas.  


Chairman Banks called the meeting to order with roll call. Commission members present Chairman Banks, Mr. Jonathon Rogers, Mrs. Annabelle Imber Tuck, and Phillip Fletcher. Ms. Melanie Jenkins- Auditor of State’s office.


Consideration of minutes from the September 21, 2021
Commissioner Tuck made a motion to adopt the minutes as written. Commissioner Fletcher 2nd, The motion carried without objection.


Vote of Resolution for Elected Constitutional Officers and Members of the General Assembly 
After discussion between Commissioners, Commissioner Tuck made a motion to accept the resolution as written, Commissioner Fletcher 2nd, the motion passed without objection.  

Commission discussed the next meeting to discuss the Standards that they can go by for future years. And also to get more research on the states used in their comparisons to set those standards. The next Independent Citizens Commission meeting will be Wednesday November 10, 202110am. Commission Staff with book a room at the capitol for the meeting if available.   


Vote on Per Diem and Mileage 
After Discussion, Chairman Banks made a motion to accept the House and Senate reports and to have them continue to follow the recommendations set forth by the GSA (General Services Administration) for per diem and mileage. Chairman Tuck 2nd, and motion passed without objection. 


There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.



Handouts and complete audio of the meeting can be found at http://citizenscommission.ar.gov
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